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5182-S AMH GOEH OMLI 172

SSB 5182 - H AMD 604
By Representative Goehner

NOT ADOPTED 04/11/2023

On page 1, at the beginning of line 9, insert "(1)" 

On page 1, at the beginning of line 15, strike "(1)" and insert 
"(((1))) (a)"

On page 1, at the beginning of line 18, strike "(2)" and insert 
"(((2))) (b)"

On page 1, after line 21, insert the following:
"(2) Candidates shall file their declaration electronically using 

a system described in RCW 29A.24.040 or by mail pursuant to RCW 29A.
24.081. However, between the hours of 4:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. on the 
last day to file declarations of candidacy, candidates may not file 
their declaration electronically and may instead file in person at 
their county auditor's office if they were unable to submit a 
declaration online and provide an attestation that they were unable to 
submit a declaration online prior to 4:00 p.m. on the last day of 
candidate filing. County auditors who receive in person declarations 
of candidacy pursuant to this subsection shall transmit the 
declaration and filing fee to the appropriate filing officer in 
accordance with RCW 29A.24.070.

(3)"

On page 2, line 11, after "through" strike "((4:00)) 5:00" and 
insert "4:00"
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EFFECT:   Requires that all candidates file their declaration of 
candidacy online or by mail and only authorizes in person filing 
between 4:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. on the last day of the candidate 
filing period if the person was unable to file their declaration 
online and provides an attestation to that effect. Prohibits a 
person from filing their declaration online after 4:00 p.m. on the 
last day of the candidate filing period.

--- END ---


